
 

 

ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Woden Road, Heath Town, Wolverhampton 

Telephone: 01902 558840 
 

 
25th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATION (Nursery) 

 

Nursery will be closed on Thursday 15th February.  However, on this date you may speak to 

your child’s teacher about his/her progress. 

 

If your child normally attends morning Nursery, then please arrive between 9.00 am and 12.00 

noon.  If your child normally attends afternoon Nursery, please arrive between 1.00 pm and 

3.00 pm.  Appointments are not necessary. 

 

Please note: Nursery will also be closed all day on Friday 16th February. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

W. DOWNING 

Executive Headteacher 

 


